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THE BANKING CODES AND STANDARDS BOARD OF INDIA

(under Dissolution)
BCSBI. No. 22 /11.02.001/ 2022-23 Date: March 14,2023

Shri Kareem Ansari
Yugantar (WUQ9JCYZ)
3-4-142/6, Barkatpura
Hyderabad- 500 027

Dear Sir,
Regarding change/update of mobile number in bank records

Please refer to your letter dated 6! February 2023 which was received by us on 14t
March 2023.

In this connection we advise that The Banking Codes and Standards Board of India
(BCSBI) is under dissolution process and also not covered under the definition of
“Public Authority” under the RTI Act, 2005. As such, we convey our inability to attend

to your letter. We are returning postal order of Rs. 10/- received with your letter.

Yours faithfully,

A) - K‘A«k’k‘/”i/_ﬂ_‘__—
(A.D. Kulkarni) 3
VP, BCSBI (under dissolution)

Encls. - Postal craer of Rs. 10/-

C-7, Reserve Bank of India Building, 4" Floor, Bandra-Kurla Complex, Mumbai — 400 051.



